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PRESS RELEASE
March 3, 2017

The City of Cisco received official notice from TCEQ that we are no longer in
violation for mcl of Trihalomethanes. The official document reads: “This letter is to
inform you that a review of Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ)
records concerning the above-referenced enforcement matter indicates that the City
of Cisco has fulfilled the requirements of the Agreed Order effective on August 10,
2015. Specifically, the City of Cisco has fulfilled the technical requirements and has
paid the administrative penalty assessed in the Agreed Order. Based upon this, we
conclude that your response has been satisfactory and no further action is necessary at
this ime with respect to this enforcement matter. The Order will remain on the
compliance histoty for this regulated entity for five years from the effective date of
the Order.”

If you have questions about this letter, please call City Hall at 254-442-2111 or Ms.
Emma Beck at TCEQ at 512-239-1813.
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Darwin Archer
City Manager
City of Cisco
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